
Dear business partners,

The „coronavirus“ continues to have a major impact on our daily lives. All of us, both privately and 
professionally, are required to deal with it responsibly in such a way that we do not endanger our 
health and that of our fellow human beings on the one hand, and on the other hand to maintain our 
business operations, on which we live, as well as possible, or to get them „going“ again.

We in the SOLAMAGIC company have managed, through appropriate measures, but also through 
the prudent behaviour of our employees, to have no cases of infection in the company so far and 
thus to be available to you as a supplier and partner without interruption and with only a few  
restrictions. The management of our supply chains and the cooperation with our suppliers has also 
worked well under the circumstances. We are therefore confident that we will be able to success­
fully continue on this path through the „Corona crisis“.

The current developments surrounding the corona hotspot in the Gütersloh district mean that we 
must continue to consistently implement our operational hygiene and contact concept in order not 
to endanger our employees and business partners and to be able to maintain operational capability 
securely and without restrictions. In any case we will ensure the ability of our company to deliver!

We are always available for you! Even in your home office and despite limited travel activity.

Even in the ongoing exceptional situation it is our claim to process your inquiries and orders quickly 
and to your satisfaction. If you would like to make a personal appointment, please get in touch with 
your contact persons. This is of course possible. Whether digital or personal - we will find a way to 
come together!

Together we will manage to lead our companies successfully through this crisis and hopefully be 
able to work again without restrictions as soon as possible.

Until then - stay healthy!

With kind regards

Dirk Assenmacher		  Oliver Kersting
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